
 

BILL SUMMARY 

1st Session of the 60th Legislature 

 

 Bill No.: HB2779 

 Version:  CS 

 Request Number:  13794 

 Author: Rep. Caldwell (Trey) 

 Date: 5/20/2025 

 Impact:  SDE transfer to DPS: $750,000 

 

Research Analysis 

 

The committee substitute for HB2779 directs the Department of Public Safety to use $750,000 of 

its appropriated FY-2026 funds for the School Secure Program.  

 

Prepared By: Quyen Do  

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

The CS to HB2779 sets forth that, from the funds appropriated to the Department of Public 

Safety in Enrolled House Bill No. 2766 of the 1st Regular Session of the 60th Oklahoma 

Legislature, the sum of Seven Hundred Fifty Thousand Dollars ($750,000.00) shall be used for 

the School Secure Program transferred from the State Department of Education to the 

Department of Public Safety.  

 

Prepared By: Robert Flipping IV, House Fiscal Staff 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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